
Outside Contractor Tests Positive for COVID-19 
 
El Camino College was notified Friday, May 29 that an individual employed by one 
of the construction companies performing work on campus has tested positive for 
COVID-19. This individual was last on campus on Thursday, May 21 and was not 
physically present anywhere on campus other than the closed construction zone. 
Additionally, the construction company confirms that the individual had no 
contact with any El Camino College students, faculty, or staff. We send this 
individual our best wishes for a quick recovery.   
  
As always, all El Camino College students and employees are asked to follow the 
directions given by public health officials and elected officials during this 
outbreak. This includes obeying the stay-at-home orders from Los Angeles County 
and the State of California, following correct social distancing practices, and 
continuing to maintain proper hygiene. 
 

https://covid19.lacounty.gov/covid19-2-2/safer-at-home-faq/
https://covid19.ca.gov/stay-home-except-for-essential-needs/
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/Coronavirus/GuidanceSocialDistancing.pdf
https://www.elcamino.edu/notices/coronavirus/docs/stop-the-spread-of-germs-flyer.pdf

